
that the responsibility for operating the day care centre must remain with 
the parents group and that Staff Side's request cannot be considered until 
senior management approval has been obtained. 

Staff Side has undertaken to re-establish a parents group as 
well as to peovide management with an updated copy of a survey confirming 
that the need for a day care within the Deparbnent still exists. 

9. Other Business  

i) 	Both parties agreed that the next EAJC meeting, which would be 
chaired by the Staff Side, would be held on February 28, 1990 at 2:30p.m. 


